
World Book Day 2022 

at Stanton St Quintin Primary School and Nursery 

                                                                                       An exciting series of celebrations starting on the 2nd March 

Wednesday 2nd 
March 

Thursday 3rd March 
WORLD BOOK DAY 

Friday 4th March 

A Magical Reading 
Experience in the  

Woods    
   Darling and 

Amazon Class shall 
be starting their 
World Book Day 
celebrations by 

visiting the woods for 
an immersive 

storytelling 
woodland adventure. 

Please come to 
school dressed in 

clothes suitable for 
the woods, including 

thermals, 
waterproofs and 
wellies/suitable 

footwear.  
Please also bring 

school uniform and 
school shoes in a 

named bag to change 
into for the 
afternoon.  

 

Dressing up! 
Come to school dressed as your favourite book character! We welcome you to also 
bring the book from which you have chosen your character. 
Please ensure all books are named.  

 Creating artwork for our library 
A local artist shall be spending the day at 
school, working with each class to       
create a large scale piece of artwork for 
our new library. 
Children should come to school wearing 
old clothes that you do not mind getting 
messy. If your child normally has PE on 
this day, please ensure they are also 
wearing suitable footwear. 
Rhine Class shall have their workshop       
in the afternoon after swimming in the 
morning.  
Amazon Class will not be visiting the 
woods on this day.  

Book Swap! 
We welcome children to bring a book to swap at our World Book Day book swap 
shop, should they wish to. This book swap shall happen within classes during the 
day. Please bring one book only.   There is no need to name this book. 

25 Years of World Book Day badge making competition 
Children will be making their badges in school for the 
competition, but you may wish to start thinking about what 
you are going to draw on your badge. Maybe a book 
character? A scene from a book? The front cover of your 
favourite book?  

Booknic 
Baskets of books, picnic blankets, bunting and bear biscuits! A chance for children 
across the school to come together and enjoy lots of new books. 

Monday 7th March- An audience with 
Sophie Cleverly 

Children will be treated to a sample of 
Sophie’s latest book, read by the author 
herself. Children will then have the 
opportunity to ask questions. Sophie will 
also be working with our KS2 children 
during the year; giving talks and running 
writing workshops. 

Bedtime Stories and Parent Reading Workshop (5:30-6:30pm) 
We invite children to return to school at 5:30pm, dressed in pyjamas, for a series 
of bedtime stories performed by staff. 
If your child would like ‘hot’ chocolate, please send them with a named, lidded 
cup. Collection 6:30pm  
Please let us know if your child will be attending by completing this form:  
                                                                   https://forms.office.com/r/QM72skqe0a  

  

https://forms.office.com/r/QM72skqe0a

